
YOU’RE INVITED

Open House for the Rhode Island 
Fishing Community

Offshore seabed preparation activities are 
starting this fall for the South Fork Wind project. 
Come meet our team and learn more about 
activities happening off the Rhode Island coast. 
We hope you can join us!

WHEN
Tuesday, September 20th

5:30 PM

WHERE
Above Superior Trawl
55 State Street
Narragansett, RI

Food & refreshments will be served.

For information, reach out to John
Mansolillo, Northeast Marine Affairs
Manager at JOMAN@ortsed.com.


